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Wall, Treeva

From: Johnson, Jeff

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:07 PM

To: Dean, Randy; Koontz, Lori

Cc: Lee, Steve; Wall, Treeva; Rodriguez, Jeremy; Press, Brenda; Hicks, Christopher

Subject: RE: Request for Special Assessment Information - Oden Street

Thanks for the update. 

 

From: Dean, Randy  

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:59 PM 
To: Koontz, Lori; Johnson, Jeff 

Cc: Lee, Steve; Wall, Treeva; Rodriguez, Jeremy; Press, Brenda; Hicks, Christopher 
Subject: RE: Request for Special Assessment Information - Oden Street 

 

I just got off the phone with Mr. Greenhill and he went on and on about all the water and washing issues. He was nice 

and he was not interested in an S.A. He said he lives on the upper side and takes care of what’s in front of his house, 

and it’s those fools that built their houses in the neighborhood retention pond that has the problem. He warned me 

about when I talk to Mr. Nuckoles, that he is going to rip me a new one because he is mad. 

 

 

RANDY DEAN | Maintenance Area Supervisor  

Department of Public Works 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

A 315 W. Main St., Tavares, FL 32778 

P 352-669-2814 | F 352-669-2836 | www.lakecountyfl.gov 

  

NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 

Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

 

 

From: Press, Brenda  

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:59 AM 

To: Rodriguez, Jeremy <jdrodriguez@lakecountyfl.gov> 

Cc: Johnson, Jeff <JJohnson@lakecountyfl.gov>; Dean, Randy <RDean@lakecountyfl.gov>; Lee, Steve 

<slee@lakecountyfl.gov>; Wall, Treeva <TWall@lakecountyfl.gov> 

Subject: Request for Special Assessment Information - Oden Street 

 

Jeremy –  
I received a call regarding impassable roads in the Mount Plymouth area, specifically Oden Street and Sleepy 
Hollow off of Biltmore St.  There have been several inquiries over the years regarding special assessments. 
According to the gentlemen that I talked to, there has been a lot of turnover in the property owners and he 
believes the community is ready to move forward with the special assessment.  I briefly explained the process 
but told him that I would provide his information so that you could email him information on the special 
assessment program. 
 
Kevin Greenhill 
30910 Oden Street 
Mount Plymouth, FL 32776 
(407) 399-3172 
Seabass660@gmail.com 
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I have attached documents that I used during the inquiry for this area when I was in that position.  Hopefully 
you find this information helpful! 
 

 

BRENDA PRESS  

Contracting Officer I  
  

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  

Road Operations Division 

  

A Post Office Box 7800, Tavares, FL 32778-7800 

P 352-343-6439 | F 352-742-3888  

E BPress@lakecountyfl.gov | W www.lakecountyfl.gov 

  

NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 

Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

 

 


